
 
PARISH OF 

PORTRUSH & BUSHMILLS 
Part of the North Connor Pastoral Community 

Sunday 5th June 2022 
Pentecost Sunday 

Sunday C/Weekdays 2                          Psalter week 4 
Fr Austin McGirr (Administrator) 

7083 2534 / 07739 223295 
Email: pp@portstewartparish.co.uk 

Parish Office 7082 3388 
E: portrush@downandconnor.org 

Parish Office this week: Monday 09.30am-2.30pm 
Tuesday &Thursday  09.30-1.00pm 

SVP Helpline 07508 549 574 
SVP Clothes Bank situated in the church car park 

 

St Patricks Church Portrush 
portrushparish.website 

 

 

MASSES THIS WEEK 
Monday 9.00am & Wednesday 10.00am  

Saturday Vigil Mass at 6pm  
Sunday at 12.00pm 

 

 

All Masses are streamed online on the parish 
website: portrushparish.website 

  ‘Watch Live’ and on YouTube.  Masses are 
recorded and can be watched on the website 45 

minutes after Mass has ended. 
The church is open for private prayer 

on Tuesday & Thursday until 2pm,  
Saturday until evening Mass at 6pm 

 and Sunday after 12 noon Mass until 5pm. 
 

FACE MASKS IN ST PATRICK’S CHURCH 

The legal obligation to wear a mask during Mass is no 
longer in place, we would ask that anyone attending 

Mass in our Church to always wear a mask. 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

MASS IN PORTSTEWART 
Saturday Vigil at 5.00 pm 

Sunday at 10.00am 
Tuesday: Mass at 7.00pm 

Wednesday – Saturday: Mass at 9.30am 
MASS IN ST MALACHY’S, COLERAINE 

Monday, Tuesday, Thursday & Friday 10am 
Saturday vigil at 6pm, Sunday at 11am 

 

POPE’S PRAYER INTENTION JUNE 

For families 
We pray for Christian families 
around the world; may they 

embody and experience 
unconditional love and advance in holiness in their 

daily lives. 

ST PATRICK’S ALTAR SOCIETY 
28th May – 10th June – Mary Gordon & Evelyn Duggan 

11th June – 24th June – Ann Maguire & Pat Neely 
MINISTERS OF THE WORD 

Sunday 5th June – Mary McAlister 
Saturday 11th June – Mary McIntyre-Loveridge 

Sunday 12th June – Kate Murphy 
MINISTERS OF THE EUCHARIST 
Sunday 5th June – Peter McGill 

Saturday 11th June – Rose Minihan 
Sunday 12th June – James Campbell 

                    REST IN PEACE 
 “Eternal rest grant unto them O’ Lord, 

and let perpetual light shine upon them. 
May their souls, and the souls of all the 
faithful departed through the mercy of 

God Rest in Peace, Amen” 
             Anniversaries:  Flora Vegara de la Torre, John 

Cloughley 

MESSAGE FROM FATHER RAYMOND 

Thank you & Farewell 
Many thanks to everyone at St Patrick’s Portrush 
Parish for their support over the past almost two 

years; to all the stewards and sanitisers who enabled 
us to open the Church and return to worship; to all 
who served on Parish committees and cared for the 
Church including the overseeing of the completed 
restoration work; to our readers and Eucharistic 
ministers and choir as well as our Baptism and 

Sacramental Teams; to Jayne, and now Clare for their 
secretarial support and Fintan our caretaker, who look 
after the day to day running of the parish; to Alastair 
and Eilish for looking after St Mary’s Bushmills; to all 
volunteers in SVP and the Legion of Mary including 

those who lead the rosary before Mass. 
Thanks to Mr Dinsmore and everyone at St Patrick’s 
Primary School as well as the staff of the Causeway 

Pre-school. Thanks to Marie, Brian, and Joe Shannon 
for speaking at the reception in the Hall last Monday 

evening and presenting such a beautiful gift along 
with a more than generous donation from the Parish. 
A special thanks to those who prepared the Hall and 

such delicious refreshments. Thanks to those who 
sent cards, messages of support and gifts in recent 

weeks as well as everyone who supported my Haircut 
for Habitat in October 2020. The people of this Parish 
are very special, and I leave with blessed memories 
which I will deeply treasure. I promise to remember 
you all gratefully in my prayers. Please pray for me 

and until we meet again may God hold you and all you 
love in the palm of his hand.  

You’ll never walk Alone! 
Fr Raymond 

          VISITING MISSIONARY 

We will be welcoming Fr. Martin Kelly 
from Holy Ghost Missionaries in Dublin, 

to St. Patrick’s on the weekend of 
11/12th June. 

Fr Martin Will conduct both the Vigil and Sunday 
Mass. He has spent almost 30 years as a missionary in 
Ethiopia and is much looking forward to his visit. I’m 

sure Portrush will give him a very warm welcome. 

     FR. PADDY DELARGEY 

Fr Delargey will be taking up teaching 
responsibilities at Ulster University 

Coleraine in late August. He will be residing in our 
parochial house whilst he undertakes his duties, along 
with providing some pastoral support for our parish. 

PILGRIMAGE TO KNOCK 
 

Calling ALL ADORERS of the 
Blessed Sacrament in 

DOWN & CONNOR 
National Eucharistic 

Adoration Pilgrimage to Knock 
on Saturday 18th June (Corpus Christi weekend) 

leaving Belfast City Centre at 6.15 am.  Cost £22, bring 
a packed lunch. 

Contact Harriet 07812098991 or Maureen 
07745093530 to inquire or book a seat. For more 

information click on the link below. 
www.eucharisticadoration.ie 

A JOURNEY OF FAITH, HOPE AND JOY WITH ST 
PATRICK 

Come and be refreshed on ancient paths in the cradle 
of Christianity in Ireland. Poor Clare’s Sr Martina Purdy 
and Sr Elaine Kelly will lead you on an amazing five-day 

pilgrimage that includes guided walks to sites 
associated with St Patrick in County Down. Stay in 

Tobar Mhuire Retreat Centre, visit with monks along St 
Patrick’s Way, and capture the joy of the first Christians 

in Ireland. From £798 all inc. meals, transport, 
activities. Details www.saintpatrickcentre.com or call 

centre Downpatrick 02844 619000 

BANKING 

If anyone would like to set up a direct 
debit for their weekly contributions, 
or already have one set up but need 
to change to our new bank details, 

please ensure to contact the parish office for the 
necessary account information. 

Please also note, any cheques being made payable to 
the church must be made out to ‘Portrush Parish’ 

otherwise we are unable to bank them. 

SUMMER MASS SCHEDULE 
 

From the weekend 18th/19th June there will 
be no Vigil Mass in Portrush. 12 noon Mass 

will remain on Sundays. 
 

There will be one weekday Mass on a Wednesday 
morning at 10am. This will take effect from week 

beginning Monday 6 June.  Thank you for your 
understanding. 

Sadly, this is the last weekend we will have Father 
Raymond at Mass. 

He has been with us since Father Seamus left and has 
ministered to us spiritually all this time. 

Our prayers and good wishes go with him as he leaves 
for Boston next week, and for whatever God calls him 

to in the future. 

Thank you from all St. Patrick’s Parishioners. 

You’ll Never Walk Alone! 

Keep us all in your prayers, as we will keep you in 
ours. 

A big thank you to everyone who contributed in any 
way to Fr Raymond’s presentation on Monday 

evening. It was a great success! 

Any inclusion for the Bulletin must be received no 
later than Wednesday 5pm 

https://protect-eu.mimecast.com/s/msqbCPYEZIvn3gH0lWL-?domain=eucharisticadoration.ie
https://protect-eu.mimecast.com/s/jR9ACVNjPi0nWRUz9oZf?domain=thesaintpatrickcentre.com/


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 


